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Afterschool Clubs 
Mr Whitehouse will be starting his lunchtime and after school clubs next week.  

Cross Country (Y3-6) – Monday Lunchtime 
Ball Skills (Y1-6) – Tuesday Lunchtime 
Netball (Y3-6) – Monday Afterschool 

Football Team (Y3-6) – Tuesday Afterschool 

Please let the school office know if you give permission for your child to attend any of 
these clubs. Mr Smith’s clubs will still be going ahead next week as normal. 

 
More after school clubs will be announced next week to start week beginning Monday 

23rd September. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Earrings 
Please can we remind you that earrings 

need to be taken out for PE/Games 
lessons. If ears are newly pierced you 
should supply your children with the 

plasters to cover them. 
 

 
 

 

Bikeability 
Don’t forget Bikeability for Year 4 is taking 

place next week on Thursday 19th 
September. 

Bikes can be stored in the outdoor 
classroom throughout the day, please 

make sure they are collected after school 
on Thursday. 

Children should come to school in their 
uniform and bring suitable clothes to get 

changed into. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week  
Congratulations to our Stars of the week: 
Week ending 13th September: 

Year 1    -   Esther Beckett & 
   Luke Smith 
Year 2    -   Evie Reyner & 
      Logan Alexander 
Year 3    -   Harry Cotterill & 
      Louis Simmons 
Year 4    -   Molly Hall & 
      Dylan Holliday 
Year 5    -   Thomas Evans & 
   Jack Giles 
Year 6    -   Harry Plews  
                   

Wombourne Best Kept Village 
Poster Competition 

A huge well done to Sophia Vandaele 
whose poster came 2nd in the under 
5’s age group and Logan Alexander 

whose poster came 2nd in the 5-7 
years age group! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who came 
to the Welcome Service at Church 
today, we really appreciate your 
continued support of our school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


